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X-From_: aupshall@hotmail.com Mon Apr 9 22:25:54 2001
X-Originating-IP: [206.159.10.204]
From: "Alan Upshall" <aupshall@ 2>

To: ellise@gustavus.edu, lowens-whalenerichmond.

Subject: waterloo

Date: Tue, 10 Apr 2001 03:23:44

X-OriginalArrivalTime: 10 Apr 2001 03:23:45.0377 (UTC) FILETIME= [A6677D10:01C0C16D]

hI Ellis
I hope that you had a relaxing cruise in teh warm and sunny caribbean. I am
quite jealous, although the weahter here has not been too shabby of late.

Anyway, you should by now have received my report ( setting a good example) .

We need to begin to put the agenda for Waterloo together, so could you
start with the list of items that you wish and also those that I have
previously sent. Add in Co-sponsoring responsibilities and we can build the
agenda over the next two weeks. What isyour time line for this.

Also, Lynn and I have continued to work on the North West 2003, but I think

that in the event we cannot do this we nede to present to the baord an
alternative. Can there be a "proposal' from Des Moines? or should we take

the position of "we will go after one"
thansk
alan
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Alan Upshall, 11:04 AM 4/13/01 , 2003

To: "Alan Upshall" <aupshall@!-~
From: Ellis Jones <ellis@c
Subject: 2003

Ces

Bee:

Attached:

Alan: My understanding from you was that I was to wait on contacting Iowa until Pacific
Northwest situation had been resolved. Sooocoo, I have held off in contacting the Iowa folks.
My only contact has been with the Convention and Visitors' Bureau and they are calling to
doublecheck about every two or three weeks. I will try to contact a couple people in the
Iowa Welsh Society today or this weekend to alert them about the possibility that the WNGGA
Board may want to hold the 2003 National in Des Moines. They will need some time to digest
this since they have had no previous warning. OK???

Ellis J.

Printed for Ellis Jones <ellis@o >
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aupshall@hotmail.co, 03:55 PM 4/14/01 , Update on Iowa

To: aupshall@l _..-.. .
From: Ellis Jones <ellis@c.. -
Subject: Update on Iowa

Gk

Beer

Attached:

Alan: I contacted Ada Mae Lewis who is on the Cymdeithas Madog Board and very active in the
Iowa Welsh Society. I learned that there is a strong possibility that the Cwrs Cymraeg will
be held in Iowa in 2002 and therefore Des Moines would not be a good choice for National in
2003. Their membership is spread pretty thin around the state and having to get ready for
two major events at the same time would be difficult.

Therefore, should I make contacts with Nebraska?

Ellis J.

Printed for Ellis Jones <ellis@ >



